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Sanborn Head Team Celebrates 20

CityPoint Topping Off

AUGUST 8, 2018

Sanborn Head is proud to be part of the team topping off 20 CityPoint in Waltham,
Massachusetts.

Construction started this past winter on this new 6-story building, which contains approximately
200,000 square feet of office space. Sanborn Head provided the geotechnical engineering for this
development located just off Interstate 95/Route 128.

Project Manager Amy Blomeke, P.E. (center); Vice President/Senior Associate Kevin Stetson, P.E. (right); and Senior Project
Engineer Mark Ruberti (left) attended the Topping Off event on August 8.
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